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FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 21, 2005

TO: Honorable Harold V. Dutton, Jr., Chair, House Committee on Juvenile Justice & Family 
Issues 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1082 by Driver (Relating to a fee to cover the costs of expunging a minor's alcohol- or 
tobacco-related conviction records.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require a court to impose a fee sufficient to cover expungement costs to file an 
application to have a minor's alcohol-related or tobacco-related conviction record expunged. The bill 
would take effect September 1, 2005 and would apply only to an application for expungement filed in 
a court on or after that date.

Imposition of a fee to expunge a record would generate revenue to cover the cost of processing the 
request. Under current statute, the court absorbs the costs associated with an expungement; 
therefore, provisions of the bill would result ultimately in a savings to the courts. The fiscal impact 
would vary by court, depending on the number of applications for expungement filed annually, 
although the positive fiscal impact is expected to be insignificant.
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